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Notice is hereby given that on 8 February 2007, Barnet Council adopted its 
Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) for Affordable Housing. 
 
Any person aggrieved by the SPD may apply to the High Court for judicial review of 
the decision to adopt.  Any such application must be made promptly and not later 
than three months after the SPD adoption date. 
 
Copies of the: Statement of Representations made to the draft SPD, setting out a 
summary of the main issues raised and how they have been addressed; Adoption 
Statement; and the SPD are available for inspection at: 
 
• The Planning and Environmental Protection Service’s reception, Building 4, North 

London Business Park, Oakleigh Road South, London N11 1NP 
• The Council’s website at www.barnet.gov.uk 
• Barnet libraries.  
 
Further information is available by emailing the Planning Policy Team at  
forward.planning@barnet.gov.uk or by telephoning the Planning Policy Team on 020 
8359 4990. 
 
Please consult the Council’s website for the location and opening times of the above 
venues.   
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